
Hastings Band Boosters 

Meeting Minutes 

November 3, 2014 

The meeting was called to order at 6:58 pm by President Connie Kolodziej. 

Attendees:  Rick Hardy, Connie Kolodziej, Terri Ventry, Mary McAlpin, Jim Jacobson, Duane 
Oldham, and Heidi Bohlken. 

A motion was made by Rick, seconded by Duane, to approve the September minutes as 
submitted.  Motion carried. 

Treasurer’s Report:  There is a balance of $18,581.43.  All of the bills are paid and funds 
allotted to student accounts.  A motion was made by Connie, seconded by Duane, to approve 
the Treasurer’s Report as submitted.  Motion carried. 

Band Director Reports:  There is a concert on November 13.  The October concert went well 
with lots of positive comments. 

Old Business:  Review of by-laws will be tabled until January. 

New Business:  A new location will be sought for future meetings.  It would help to have tables 
so everyone can interact. 

Oak Ridge Senior Living wanted a small group to perform Christmas music.  Jim will check to 
see if the community band is interested. 

Fundraising activity idea for a spaghetti dinner was discussed.  Suggestions were to hold it 
from 10 am to 2 pm on a Sunday.  We could ask for donations of sauce, bread, salad and 
noodles (with some gluten free).  Duane will pursue this idea with the administration and has a 
person in mind would be great at soliciting. 

A Spring, 2016, band trip is being planned. 

Linda Hunter talked to Rick about students selling season tickets in advance and being 
compensated by the concert series. 

The next meeting will be held on January 5, 2015 at 7 pm in the band room. 

A motion to adjourn was made at 7:34 by Rick, seconded by Mary.  Motion carried. 

Submitted by Terri Ventry, Secretary 

 


